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 C Morrison COMMNT2016/2312/P 15/06/2016  14:51:48 I am lodging an objection to the water tank on the roof of no.84 Parkway, as it obscures an unbroken 

view of the rooftops between Gloucester Crescent and Arlington Road / Albert Street due to it's 

excessive height and size. 

The tank has a height of approximately 5ft and it covers at least half the width of the roof. If allowed it 

will set a precedent for similar additions to the roof heights, which would be worrying. 

Given modern plumbing advances a water tank of this type should not even be necessary. 

I speak on behalf of several members of Albert Road and Gloucester Crescent.

Coleridge Road

N8 8EH
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